
SYNOPSIS 
Policy Amendments  

(related to Operating Budget approval) 
The Town’s User Fee Policy and schedule of rates is reviewed annually during budget preparations.  If 
the operating budget presented to Council impacts on other policies, those policies are brought forward 

during budget deliberations for discussion with the respective changes noted.  

From this year’s operating budget the following two policies required changes: 

 User Fee Policy 03470-03 

o Increase the Solid Waste Collection Uniform Charge from $268 to $278 per year.  This 

increase is due to the annual increase in the solid waste contract as well as an increase in 

the tonnage and rates for tipping fees. 

o Remove the following section: 

 

 

 Sale of Beer-Liquor – Robb Centennial Park Policy 72300-05 

o Repeal this policy. 

o Robb Centennial Park no longer has a canteen or the facilities available to accommodate 

the sale of beer/liquor. 

 

MOTION: 

That Council approve the amendments to the User Fee Policy 03470-03 to reflect 
the changes noted above and highlighted in the attached red-line policy. 
 
That Council repeal the Sale of Beer-Liquor – Robb Centennial Park Policy 72300-
05. 

 


